
File No. 15-0445-S1 

TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE REPORT relative to expanding the parking restrictions for
Preferential Parking Districts (PPD) Nos. 180, 189, 190, 192, and 195 for neighborhoods located
near the Hollywood Sign.

Recommendations for Council action, as initiated by Motion (LaBonge — O'Farrell):

1. DIRECT the Los Angeles Department of Transportation to report with recommendations
for expanding the parking restrictions for PPD Nos. 180, 189, 190, 192, and 195.

2. DIRECT the Los Angeles Fire Department to report relative to emergency fire access in
these PPD's as well as the surrounding Beachwood Canyon area.

Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst
has completed a financial analysis of this report.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

SUMMARY 

On April 28, 2015, Council considered Motion (LaBonge — O'Farrell) relative to expanding the
parking restrictions for PPD Nos. 180, 189, 190, 192, and 195. As the popularity of the
Hollywood Sign and Griffith Park continues to increase with the public and tourists, street
parking has impacted the nearby neighborhoods. Motion makers state that the residents of the
Hollywoodland Homeowner's Association have requested that the parking restrictions for the five
existing PPDs expand from the current weekend/holiday two-day restriction to seven days a
week. Council referred Motion to the Transportation Committee for consideration.

At its meeting held May 27, 2015, the Transportation Committee recommended that Council
approve Motion's recommendations.

Respectfully Submitted,

TRANSPORTATION COMMITEE

MEMBER VOTE 

BONIN: YES

KORETZ: ABSENT

LABONGE: YES

PARKS: ABSENT

KREKORIAN: YES
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